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Happy Easter to everyone! We hope everyone received our 
recent mailings concerning our membership drive. It is that 
time of year when the trees and flowers start budding and 
everyone begins to come outdoors to either to play some golf or 
tennis, and to enjoy our fine weather. So, bring your friends out 
to play, and better yet, get them to join our wonderful country 
club. There is a multitude of events and changes happening 
at Walden. If you haven’t noticed the sand traps are done! 
Wow, what a wonderful change to our golf course. Now it is 
time to enjoy these changes while your Board of Governors 
(BOG) plan for other improvements, i.e. the Practice Range, 
New Menus, New Bulletin Board and Remodeling inside the 
main facility, etc.

One of our major concerns is to how to establish a good basis 
of communications to each and every one of you. As a result of 
this concern, your BOG is working to ensure that information 
of events, changes, and special offerings are getting out to 
you and your family. Another concern is a method for you 
to provide feedback, suggestions, or ideas that we can answer 
directly to you and to the management of the club. To assist 
you we will be installing Suggestion Boxes throughout the club. 

Feedback is important to us and, while we can’t implement 
every requested change, we sure can take your ideas and 

begin to plan for the future. We have established several 
committees within the club that are assisting us with the flow 
of information to and from you:

The Chairman’s Committee will work with management 
and our membership to find new members.

The Ambassador Committee will welcome new members 
to Walden and help get them associated with other members 
and organizations within the club.

The Retention Committee (new) will help each and 
every member with their membership to ensure that your 
communications on issues or ideas are relayed to the 
appropriate individuals.

Food and Beverage Committee will assist our Food and 
Beverage management team with new ideas for menus and 
events throughout the club.

Other committees related to Golf and Tennis have been 
established as well.

So please help us with membership. You might even be 
helping yourselves by lowering your dues by bringing in a 
new member.

Come join us and see for yourself the changes that are 
happening.

-- Walt Albright
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A LETTER FROM YOUR 
BOARD OF GOVERNORS CHAIRMAN

Monthly meetings are held 
on the 4th Tuesday each 
month at Walden Country 
Club at 6:00 p.m.  If you have 
any questions or concerns, 
please attend the monthly 
meetings of the Board.

Walden on Lake Houston’s 
Community Services 

Associations Meetings
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2013 BOARD OF GOVERNORS

CONTACT LIST

NAME						      E-MAIL
Martyn Bates	 martynbates@earthlink.net
Mindy Marules		  mindy@marules.net
Tyler Hamel		  hameldc@yahoo.com
Walt Albright		  someoldflogger44@gmail.com
Bill Haefling		  whaefling@comcast.net
Bill Roe	 wroe2@comcast.com
Kim McKissick		  kenandkim888@msn.com
J.D. Gideon		  jgideon1042@gmail.com
Karen Benefield		 Karen_benefield@hotmail.com

CLUB MANAGEMENT TEAM
Jamie Lavigne - General Manager

jlavigne@waldencc.com, 832-445-2107

Jon Schlemmer - Manager/Golf Director
jschlemmer@waldencc.com, 832-445-2110

Brad Kuykendall - Membership Director
bkuykendall@waldencc.com, 832-445-2105

Bob Cook - Golf Course Superintendent
bcook@waldencc.com, 832-445-2114

Charlie Rudd - Head Golf Professional
crudd@waldencc.com, 832-445-2110

Craig Bobo - Director of Athletics & Tennis
cbobo@waldencc.com, 832-445-2123

Tim Canavan - Food and Beverage Director
tcanavan@waldencc.com, 832-445-2118

John Quinn - Executive Chef
jquinn@waldencc.com, 832-445-2118

Stella Meintzer - Director of Catering
smeintzer@waldencc.com, 832-445-2104

Kim Mello - Club Accountant
kmello@waldencc.com, 832-445-2117

Advertising Information 
Please support the businesses that advertise in The 

Clippings. Their advertising dollars make it possible for all 
Walden on Lake Houston residents to receive the monthly 
newsletter at no charge.  If you would like to support the 
newsletter by advertising, please contact our sales office 
at 512-263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com. The 
advertising deadline is the 10th of each month for the 
following month's newsletter.

Summer Junior Programs are Open for Enrollment now.  
Come try 2 Classes for FREE.  We offer classes for all ages 
and abilities year-round starting at the age of 3.  Our 10 & 
Under Programming is a big hit with the kids.  When it’s 
too cold or too hot we go indoors.  Come have some fun 
with us ‘The Walden Way’.

We have kids graduating every year that are going off to 
play college tennis.  Come find out why we are the best at 
Walden and let us help your son or daughter earn a college 
scholarship.

Contact us at 832.445.2120

Also, LIFEGUARDS NEEDED FOR SUMMER POOL 
SEASON.  CONTACT CRAIG @832.445.2120

TENNIS 
NEWS
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APRIL 2014
CLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat
1

1/2 Price Pizza 

Wine Dinner 

Tennis 101 

2

Family Night Buffet 

Wed Night Ladies 

Drill 

3

Prime N Dine 

10 & Under Tennis 

4

Fine Dining 

Fri Night Lights 

Fun Doubles 

5

Tennis 101 

6

Spring Jr Team 

Tennis Match 

7

Main Club Closed 

Tennis & Fitness 

Open 

Walden Nite @The 

Clay Courts 

Men’s Drill 

8

1/2 Price Pizza 

Tennis 101 

9

Family Night Buffet 

Wed Night Ladies 

Drill 

10

Prime N Dine 

10 & Under Tennis 

11

Fine Dining 

Fri Night Lights 

Fun Doubles 

12

Tennis 101 

13 14

Main Club Closed 

Tennis & Fitness 

Open 

Men’s Drill 

Tennis Association 

Meeting 

15

1/2 Price Pizza 

Not a Wine Dinner 

Tennis 101 

Men’s Tennis, Cigs, 

& Scotch Mixer 

16

Family Night Buffet 

Wed Night Ladies 

Drill 

17

Prime N Dine 

10 & Under Tennis 

18

Fine Dining 

Fri Night Lights 

Fun Doubles 

19

Tennis 101 

20

Easter Brunch 

12:00 PM - 1:00 PM 

Spring Jr Team 

Tennis Match 

21

Main Club Closed 

Tennis & Fitness 

Open 

Men’s Drill 

22

1/2 Price Pizza 

Tennis 101 

23

Family Night Buffet 

Wed Night Ladies 

Drill 

24

Prime N Dine 

10 & Under Tennis 

25

Fine Dining 

Fri Night Lights 

Fun Doubles 

26

Tennis 101 

MGA 2 - Man Best 

Ball (Pick You Own 

Partner) 

27

Spring Jr Team 

Tennis Match 

Sunday Brunch 

12:00 PM - 1:00 PM 

28

Main Club Closed 

Tennis & Fitness 

Open 

Men’s Drill 

29

1/2 Price Pizza 

Tennis 101 

30

Wed Night Ladies 

Drill 

Family Night Buffet 
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Easy Online Sign-Up at 

USE “NEIGHBORHOOD NEWSLETTER” AS REFERRAL

BrilliantElectricity.com

BRILLIANT ENERGY = SERIOUSLY LOW RATES

BRILLIANT ENERGY’S ELECTRICITY RATES CHALLENGE 
THE RATES OF EVERY OTHER PROVIDER IN TEXAS!

LOCK-IN A LOW ELECTRICITY RATE FOR
UP TO 3 YEARS

Brilliant Energy Texas OUC #10140

BRILLIANT ENERGY IS RECOMMENDED BY TEXAS ENERGY 
ANALYST, ALAN LAMMEY THE HOST OF THE “ENERGY 

WEEK” RADIO SHOW ON NEWSTALK 1070 KNTH!

Ask the “Energy Analyst”
281.658.0395

GREAT BUSINESS RATES TOO!

7571 FM 1960 E @ W. Lake Houston Pkwy • 281-812-6400
724 Kingwood Dr. @ Loop 494 • 281-358-2612

Attention Retailer:
Please note that Hallmark has developed new brand identity standards, which are
reflected in the logos provided on this page and in the ad slicks. We suggest you have
your store name reproduced in 18 point Gill Sans regular and your address in 10 point.
Please do not run the Hallmark logo along with your store name. The layout is designed
to incorporate the logo in a specific graphic manner.

Note: Hallmark colors are Gold (PMS 130) and Plum (PMS 268).

When advertising any licensed products, you must also print the trademark line within your advertisement.
It is a legal requirement that you use the copyright line listed with the product.

Rachael’s

Family Owned and operated since 2000
www. facebook.com/RachaelsHallmark *Not to be combined with any other offers or used on sale merchandise

any $10 purchase
$2oo OFF

Easter Sunday is
April 20th

expires 4/15/14

Walden Wavez Swim Team
Calling all swimmers…..it’s time to get ready for the 2014 

Walden Wavez swim season!  We are a neighborhood competitive 
summer league swim team.  Our meets run from May 10, 2014 
– June 21, 2014.  Summer league is fun for the whole family 
and is a great opportunity to meet new friends.

On-line registration for returning swimmers begins Tuesday, 
April 1, 2014.   On-site registration for new and returning 
swimmers will be held at Walden Country Club on Wednesday, 
April 2 & Thursday, April 3 from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m.  Coaches 
will be available to greet swimmers and answer questions.  All 
swimmers will receive a free Walden Wavez swim cap and t-shirt.

Not sure if swim is for you or any other questions, please 
contact Brock Ratliff at brock.wavez@gmail.com or check out 
our website:  www.waldenwavez.com.
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GROUP FITNESS SCHEDULE
MORNINGS:   

 Monday: 8:30-9:30 AM - Step with Tasha/Kelly
Tuesday: 8:30-9:30 AM - Hi/Low with India/Tasha
		   10:00-11:00 - Yoga with AnneMarie
Wednesday: 8:30-9:30 AM - Ripped with Kelly
Thursday: 8:30-9:30 AM - Step Interval with India 
Friday: 8:30-9:30 AM - Kick Boxing/ Ripped with Tasha/Kelly
 Saturday: 8:00-9:00 AM- Zumba Fitness with Claudia  
	               9:00-10:00 AM - Boot Camp with Tasha 
		     10:30-11:30- Karate w/ Sensei Valera *$50 per month

 EVENINGS:
Monday: 6:30-7:30 PM - Yoga with Ginger
Tuesday: 6:30-7:30 PM - Zumba Fitness with Claudia
		   7:30-8:30PM- Karate w/ Sensei Valera *$50 per month 
 Wednesday: 5:30-6:30 PM - Ripped with Kelly
		         6:30- 7:30 PM - Zumba fitness with Claudia 
Thursday: 6:30-7:30 Yoga with Anna  
		     7:30-8:30 PM- Karate w/ Sensei Valera *$50 per month 
 Friday: 6:30 - 7:30 PM - Karate with Sensei Valera

Any Comments or Suggestions? Contact India at INDIA_LOTH@
EMTL.com or call 281-414-2428 

*For more information on Karate please call: Sensei Dalbuin Valera 303-
325-5101 or Athletic Director Craig Bobo 832-445-2125 

CLASS DESCRIPTIONS
 Step Interval:  High intensity, high-low movements performed on and 
off a step platform with risers with periods of resistance training. 
Step:  High intensity, low impact movements performed on and off a 
step platform with risers. Intensity level determined by speed, travel 
and execution of movement patterns. 
Yoga:  Designed to enhance vitality and sense of well-being. Focus on 
flexibility, balance, strength, and posture. Great for stress reduction! 
Kickboxing:  Class using gloves & boxing bags. Cardio section uses 
intensity drills followed by work recovery segments. 
Walden’s complete fitness center provides the finest exercise facilities and 
equipment available including a Cybex machine, free weights, cardio 

area and aerobic classes.
Weight Endurance:   20 min. of cardio followed by weight lifting 
using body bars & free weights, ending with relaxation and stretching. 
Cardio Interval:  High intensity, high-low movements with periods 
of resistance training. 
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors 
and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, Inc. 
is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. 
The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with this 
publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising content are 
solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be taken 
up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure 
to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, except 
as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of misinformation, 
a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, except 
as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Clippings is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is not sanctioned by 
any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to the approval of any 
homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor implied to replace any 
publication that may be published by or on behalf of any homeowners association or 
organization. At no time will any source be allowed to use The Clippings contents, or 
loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, 
film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial 
use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty 
of law without written or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in The 
Clippings is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

Walden on Lake Houston Country Club 
“Where Friends Invite Friends”

FOR OUR MEMBERS:  Thank you for being a Member of Walden 
on Lake Houston Country Club. We invite you to share with your friends 
what you enjoy everyday at Walden. As a Member, you have the ability to 
nominate your friends, family or business associates to consider enrollment 
as a member of Walden on Lake Houston! You may contact our office 
directly at 832.445.2105 with your nominations to membership, or email 
them to Brad Kuykendall at  bkuykendall@waldencc.com. The Walden 
Board of Governors and Ambassador Council looks forward to welcoming 
your nominees to our Country Club family. 

FOR OUR GUESTS:  Members belong for many reasons. Walden 
has golf, tennis and swimming, but our similarity with other clubs ends 
there. Our dining and social calendar is full of events for the entire family, 
making Walden on Lake Houston Country Club the premier “family” 
country club. 

Should you be interested in membership here at Walden, you can be 
sponsored by one of our current members of the Club. If you are new 
to our area, it will be our pleasure to introduce you to our Ambassador 
Council, who can assist you in becoming familiar with the Club. Please 
contact Brad Kuykendall,  today at 832.445.2105 or email directly at 
bkuykendall@waldencc.com to schedule a personal tour of the Club and 
visit about our membership opportunities.
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COMING THIS SUMMER 
 TO A PRIMROSE NEAR YOU.

 R A T E D  S :  S U P E R  F U N  F O R  C H I L D R E N  A G E  5 - 1 0

“You’ll laugh. 
You’ll cry – 

from laughing 
too much.”

• All inclusive summer camp

• New engaging theme each week

• Safe, fun and educational too

“ Two words  
–Field Trips!”

“ Robotics,  
inventions 
and movie 
making,  
what fun!”

“ Thrills, chills 
and new  
best friends!”

Each Primrose School is a privately owned and operated franchise. Primrose Schools and The Leader in Educational Child Care are trademarks of Primrose School Franchising Company. ©2014 Primrose School Franchising Company. All rights reserved. 

ENROLL TODAY
CampPrimrose.comVISIT US TODAY

PRIMROSE SCHOOL OF EAGLE SPRINGS
17979 Eagle Springs Pkwy | Humble, TX 77346  

281.852.8000 | PrimroseEagleSprings.com

PRIMROSE SCHOOL OF LAKE HOUSTON
20027 W Lake Houston Pkwy | Kingwood, TX 77346  

281.812.6361 | PrimroseLakeHouston.com
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Happy Easter!

Tracy Montgomery
Cell: 713.825.5905

Sandy Beatte
Cell: 713.503.8110

THETracy Montgomery TEAM

281.812.8265
www.tracysoldit.com
tracy@tracysoldit.com
20665 W Lake Houston Parkway

Humble, TX 77346

Your 
Neighborhood 

Realtors

If you know of someone who 
would appreciate the level

of service my Team  provide, 
please call me with their name 

and business number.
I’ll be happy to follow up and 

take great care of them.

April is associated with many holidays.  It is most well-known for its 
religious holidays; Easter and Passover.  Family visitors, church services, 
pastel-colored dresses, chocolate bunnies, and Easter egg hunts tie 
us together as a community.  

For those who enjoy a good prank there’s no forgetting April 
Fools.  We also have Earth Day to remind us that we should take care 
of the Earth we’re blessed to live on.  April is also Jazz Appreciation 
month and you’ll find concerts and festivals taking place all over the 
area.  I think it’s safe to say that April just about provides everyone an 
opportunity to celebrate something.

In the Real Estate community April is known for one more thing… 
April is the month that home owner’s looking to 
move realize it’s time to put their home on the 
market.  If you want to sell a home and then buy 
another before summer has come and gone 
you need to act now.  Buyer’s moving to the 
area are looking for homes today so that they 
can likewise settle their families into a home 
just before or during the summer break.  

2013 was a unique year where we saw Real Estate sales at record 
high’s month after month.  Though the economic state of Texas is 
very positive, the local Real Estate market is off by about 16%.  The 
#1 factor leading to the decline in sales is low home inventory.  While 
supply is low we have very high demand.  This means one thing to 
students of economics; prices will rise and they have been steadily 
doing so the past year.  

If you want to get the most out of your home you should work 
with an experienced, local Realtor who has successfully helped 
hundreds of individuals and families move into and out of the Walden 
community.  With many homes receiving offers above appraisal values, 

buyer’s and seller’s need a Realtor® that has the 
experience necessary to successfully get your 
home to closing.  

There’s no Realtor® more qualified 
than Tracy Montgomery.  Call the Tracy 
Montgomery team today and experience 
for yourself why they’re the #1 Real Estate 

team at Keller Williams Realty North East.


